
Issued: 09/14/22 
Clarification No. 1 

BID #21/22-76, ANNUAL ROADWAY STRIPING AND PAVEMENT MARKING 
SERVICES 

 
DUE DATE:     Thursday, September 29, 2022, 4:00 pm 
OPEN DATE:   Friday, September 30, 2022, 9:00 am 
 
 

 
1. QUESTION: Based on the Scope of Work and Specifications Page 19 – 1a and 1b FDOT Design 

Standards and specifications are to be used for this project.  There are no 4” Painted or Thermoplastic 
Lines in FDOT Specifications.  Will the county actually be using 4” Lines or should the pay items be 
updated to match FDOT Standards and Specifications? 
ANSWER: Responses shall include the Pay Item for 4” Lines. The County primarily follows 
FDOT standards if the roadway width allows. On narrow roadways and parking lots the County 
follows the Manual on Uniform Traffic Control Devices (MUTCD) standards.   

 


